
 

     PTA          Newsletter! 

Quiz Night & Curry! 

Friday 16th March, 7pm(for a 7.30pm start). 

£75 for a table of 8 people. Licensed Bar.  If you are unable 

to fill a table we can group people together on the night. To 

secure your booking please speak to Rob Wevill, Jemma Hill 

or email the School Office (office@blackboys.e-sussex.sch.uk)  

IN PREPERATION OF THE PTA EASTER FAIR TAKING PLACE ON  SATURDAY 24TH MARCH 11AM-2PM…... 

FRIDAY 16TH MARCH—WHOLE SCHOOL MUFTI DAY FOR EASTER FAIR GOODIES. IN EXCHANGE FOR WEARING 

HOME CLOTHERS KS1 TO BRING IN-SMALL TOYS, PUZZLES, ARTS, CRAFTS, OUTDOOR PLAY ITEMS, GAMES, BOOKS 

AND KS2 TO BRING IN-PAMPER ITEMS OR GARDENING ITEMS ETC. 

PTA 'FILL A PLASTIC CUP' FOR THE EASTER FAIR TOMBOLA TO BE SENT HOME ON THE 16TH VIA CHILDREN TO 

RETURN THEM TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 23RD MARCH. FILL THE CUP WITH ANYTHING! 

EASTER FAIR SATURDAY 24TH MARCH 11AM-2PM—ALL THOSE ABLE TO COME TO SCHOOL FROM 9.30AM TO 

HELP SET UP! 

PTA SPRING TIDY  SUNDAY 22ND APRIL 

2PM+ BRING YOUR GARDENING GLOVES, 

SPADES AND TROWELS  TO HELP TIDY THE 

OUTSIDE AREAS OF THE SCHOOL GROUNDS. 

We have so many events planned between now and the end of the academic year we really 

hope to see as many parents/carers/friends of the School as possible at each event.   

With Schools’ ever tightening budget, we are proud to be able to support the school by being 

able to contribute towards much needed resources for our children. Since the start of the aca-

demic year, the PTA have contributed a whopping £3443.08!! This amount includes subsi-

dising the coaches on class trips, the visit by Rainbow Theatre in December for the whole 

school panto of ‘Cinderella’, Forest School for Class 1, a visit to Class 4 by a Mayan Archaeolo-

gist, new football goal posts, new netball posts and 15 footballs! Phew!! Without you there 

wouldn’t be any  PTA funding available. So thank you please keep supporting OUR school. 

AUCTION OF PROMISES (AOP), DATE TBC SUMMER TERM. 

CAN YOU OFFER A SERVICE/TREAT/ONE OFF EXPERIENCE TO BE  

AUCTIONED?  

PLEASE LET ROB WEVILL, JEMMA HILL OR THE SCHOOL OFFICE KNOW. 


